
BDR 40-748
SB 419

EXECUTIVE AGENCY

FISCAL NOTE
AGENCY'S ESTIMATES Date Prepared: April 9, 2023
Agency Submitting: State Board of Pharmacy

Items of Revenue or
Expense, or Both

Fiscal Year
2022-23

Fiscal Year
2023-24

Fiscal Year
2024-25

Effect on Future 
Biennia

Total 0 0 0 0

Explanation (Use Additional Sheets of Attachments, if required)

The Nevada State Board of Pharmacy has reviewed SB 419 and determined it will not have a fiscal impact upon the 
Board. 

Peter KeeganName

Title General Counsel

GOVERNOR'S OFFICE OF FINANCE COMMENTS Date Monday, April 03, 2023

The agency's response appears reasonable. 

Amy StephensonName

DirectorTitle
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